
keeping in touch
with students starting with us in September 2020

Dear all,
 
This is a challenging time for all and we understand that many 
Year 11 students may have concerns regarding their next steps.
 
I would like to take this opportunity to reassure you that your place 
at Birkenhead Sixth Form College in September 2020 is secure.
 
In this period of uncertainty, you can be certain of our expertise 
in sixth form education, and that we have the knowledge, 
experience and skills to help you adapt to this changing 
environment. With that in mind, we will be in contact with you 
after the Spring Break with details of how we plan to ease your 
transition from this difficult and disrupted end to high school so 
that you can have a positive and calm start to your time at the 
College.
 
A number of you may have questions about your subject 
choices and/or wishing to change your options. There will be an 
opportunity for you to review your course choices at a later date 
and we are putting processes in place to help you with those 
decisions.   
 
We are working hard to ensure we have the best ways to support 
you and so make this difficult situation as easy as possible. If you 
have any questions in the meantime, please email enrol@bsfc.
ac.uk and our Admissions team will be able to assist.
 
Many thanks,
 
Mike Kilbride
Principal
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